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 Lab News 

There were 13 Dean’s Summer Research Scholars this year, the largest number of scholars since 
the program was initiated by Dr. Thomas Braun almost 20 years ago.  Dr. Vieira has been work-
ing to continue to expand the program and create an engaging environment for the students that 
goes beyond their research group since he became Director of Student Research in 2012.  This is 
a 12-week summer program for incoming dental students and many of them will submit their 
work to be presented at the ADEA or AADR meetings this coming spring.   

First row:  Andrew Bertot, 
Ariana Kelly, Cara Malo-
ney, Casey White, Daryna 
Koval, Kaitlyn Frey and 
Erin Schwoegl.   

Second row:  Dr. Vieira, 
John Huyser, Andrew 
Herr, Monil Mehta, Tan-
ner Grace, Renee Ste-
phens, and Patrick Don-
nelly.   
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DRDR Update 

Subject Recruitment Location 

Recruitment Summary 

Subjects Recruited 5970 

Subjects Declined 1209 

Compliance Rate 

Gender      47% male 

80% 

53% female 

Module 1 1527 Emergency Care 74 UDHS 8 

Module 2 1816 Oral Surgery 32 Orthodontics 207 

Module 3  702 Pediatric      

Dentistry 

315 Other   140 

Module 4  471 Implant Center   15 AEGD   26 

Dental          

Hygiene 

 384 Prosthodontics   1112 Perio   70 

Endo    71       

Upcoming Events 

Fall Semester Begins   

Monday, August 28 

White Coat Ceremony 

August  28  3:00 p.m.    

Scaife Hall                 

Auditoriums 5 & 6  

Labor Day               

University Closed  

September 4  

Steel City Expo       

September 21 

 

Tables show running totals of 

patient recruitment  


